Village of Maybrook
Public Hearing 

The Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Maybrook has scheduled a Public Hearing for January 9, 2023 at 7PM at 111 Schipps Lane, Maybrook, NY 12543. The purpose of the Hearing is to obtain citizens’ views and comments relative to the submission of an application to Empire State Development for financial assistance under the Restore NY Communities Initiative. This project includes the vacant  property located at 212 Homestead Avenue, Maybrook, NY 12543. 

Valentina Johnson
Village Clerk-Treasurer
December 12, 2022
